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Title IX Update: Proposed Regulations

November 20, 2018

Webinar
Live Webcast

On November 16, 2018, the Department of Education released its proposed Title IX regulations, which are

intended to create rules for how institutions address and respond to reports of sexual harassment on their

campuses. While the proposed regulations must go through the note and comment process before they are

final, these proposed regulations have understandably left many institutions anxious about compliance in

the ever-changing Title IX legal landscape.

The proposed regulations are broad ranging, touching on many different aspects of your institution's

policies and procedures, including imposing new requirements for the complaint resolution process. Most

impactful is a new provision mandating that every institution hold live hearings with an opportunity for

cross-examination. In addition, under the proposed regulations, institutions must provide the parties with

access to information collected during the investigation that is directly related to the allegations and an

opportunity to respond to that evidence and to the investigation report prior to a determination of

responsibility.

Join us for a one hour training designed to discuss what you need to know about the proposed Title IX

regulations and the next steps in the rulemaking process. We will also provide practical advice on whether

and to what extent institutions should update their policies and procedures in light of the changes to

the legal landscape. Our training will be conducted by Higher Education attorneys specializing in Title IX

compliance who have worked with the Department of Education on these very issues.

Login/Registration:

11:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Training:

12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Cost:

$95 per person
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Preorder on-demand


